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From: Daveand Anne Albrecht <anne50dave@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 23, 2018 6:00 PM
To: Diane Holt
Subject: Avista

Please do not let Avista sell its utility company to a foreign country. We do not know what that
company HydroOne will do with charges in the future. As a senior citizen on a fixed income, this Ito
me, is just another money grab by a powerful company, Greed hurts those on fixed incomes. And as
for Avista continuing to give the local charities...isn't the money they give really the money earned by
collectingwhat's due on our monthlybillings? The do not give, we as rate payers give and they get
the credit. Please let utilities stay in America. Do not approve this sale.

Sincerely,

Anne Albrecht
Rathdrum,Idaho
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